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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Council of the Town of Vail will hold a public hearing 
in accordance with Section 12-3-6, Hearings, Vail Town Code, on July 17, 2018 at 6:00 pm in 
the Town of Vail Municipal Building, 75 South Frontage Road, Vail Colorado, in consideration of: 
  
An appeal, pursuant to Section 12-3-3, Appeals, Vail Town Code, of the final decision of the 
Town of Vail Design Review Board on June 20, 2018 denying a request to amend the design of 
the proposed Solar Vail Employee Housing development, located at 501 North Frontage Road 
West/Lot 8, Block 2, Vail Potato Patch Filing 1, and setting forth details in regards thereto.  
(TC18-0002) 
 
Appellant:  Sonnenalp Properties, Inc., represented by GPSL Architects 
Planner: Chris Neubecker 

 
The applications and information about the appeal are available for public inspection during 
office hours at the Town of Vail Community Development Department, 75 South Frontage Road, 
Vail, Colorado. Sign language interpretation is available upon request, with 24-hour notification. 
Please call 970-479-2356, Telephone for the Hearing Impaired, for information.  
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